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I am opposed to this bill, mail-in voting is a proven method of secure voting that has 

been utilized by not only Oregon but many other states and countries around the 

world.  

 

The proposal to repeal this disregards circumstances of everyday Americans who 

cannot take a whole day from work, child care, or medical care to vote. Every 

Oregonian deserves and has a right to vote in their elections and doing this would be 

a disgraceful disservice to our democracy. 


